
 

 

 

 

Futaba T10J Technical Notice 

This Technical Notice applies only to owners of a Futaba T10J transmitter (commonly referred 

to simply as the 10J) with the following serial numbers: B401*****, B402*****, B403***** 

and B404*****.  Serial numbers can be found on the bottom of the transmitter.  

 

Recently we were informed that, when used with the variometer sensor, the telemetry system’s 

speech function may indicate that the aircraft is descending when it is actually climbing. All 

other functions work properly.  

 

To correct this, Futaba has released a free update (version 1.0.4) which is available at our web 

site: http://www.futaba-rc.com/software-updates.html. If you prefer, you may also contact our 

Futaba Service Center by phone at 217-398-0007, Option 2, or by email at support@futaba-

rc.com. Our staff is available Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Central Standard 

Time.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may caused. 
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